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Solicitation Overview
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Project Overview

The Human Resources Department released a Request for Proposal (RFP)
seeking proposals from experienced actuarial consulting firms with a
proven track record for comprehensive employee benefits consulting
services. These services include - but are not limited to - plan design
review and recommendations, plan cost analysis, strategic planning for
healthcare and wellness services, actuarial services, vendor management,
reporting, and compliance for all employee benefit plans.

Solicitation Type

• RFP

Estimated Value

• $520,000 
annually/$2.6 
million total

Proposed Term

• 3 years with 2, 1 
year options



Initial Evaluation
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Recommended Award
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Due Diligence
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Number of vendors notified: 

Number of vendors at pre-submittal conference: 

Number of responses received:  

62
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Results of Minimum Requirements Review: No Material Findings

Results of Due Diligence Review: No Material Findings

Finance and Audit Departments – Due Diligence Results


